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Peanut Allergy 

Due to a child with a peanut allergy we 

will be implementing a peanut free    

policy, starting immediately.  A letter 

was sent out earlier this week with 

more details. 

Parents’ Forum 

The minutes from the last  Parents’ 

Forum are now available on the 

school website. 

Second Hand Uniform Sale 

We’ll be holding an informal      

second hand uniform sale on 

Thursday 6 February at 2.30pm in 

the ‘merry go  shelter’ on the 

front playground.  All items will be 

£1.  Please bring correct monies. 

Class 2W will be visiting      

Witton Middle School on    

Monday to make Chalah Bread.  

The other Year 2 classes have 

already been and had a really 

enjoyable afternoon making 

the  bread. 

Class Assembly 

Class 1T 

Wednesday 5 February 

All Welcome! 

 

This will be held in the     

Infant Hall. Entrance will be 

via the entrance off the path 

which leads to the Year 1 

playground.  

The Early Intervention 

Family Support drop in  

for  Tuesday is now full.  

There will be further 

dates throughout the 

year.  Please let us know if 

you would like an          

appointment at another 

time. Thank You. 

Key Stage 2 

Attendance  Winners 

Class 3SD 

99.31% 

Well Done! 

Year 3 

Anderson Shelters 

Wednesday 5 February 

9.00am 

Parents are invited to come in and 

help their children build Anderson 

Shelters with their children.  This 

is part of their World War 2 Topic. 

Some of our Year 1 children will be     

visiting Sytchampton on Wednesday for 

a gymnastics festival. 

The following children have been recognised for their good     

behaviour and consideration to the lunchtime staff: 

Reception  Year 1  Year 2 

Connie D                   Jay E-L                    Minnie Mc 

Jaycee– Leigh C        Layla G                     Billy D 

Sheila K                                                     Logaan Mc 

Year 3         Year 4 

Max L                      Scarlett P 

Mia-Rose P               Aston A 

Alice B                      Liam C 

Caring, Sharing, Learning Together 

Selected children from Year 

3 and Year 4 enjoyed     

themselves at a Literacy 

Workshop at Westacre   

Middle School on Wednesday. 

Music Invoices are due to be paid 

by Friday 7 February.  Thank you. Reception Trip 

Wyre Forest 

Please make sure that you return 

all monies and permission slips as 

soon as possible.  Thank you. 



Rainbows 

Rainbows is a chance to develop confidence, 

build friendships and learn new things. 

2nd Droitwich Rainbows currently have spaces 

for more girls to join. They meet on Fridays    

between 4.30pm and 5.30pm. 

For more information please contact Ellie by 

emailing  2ndroitwichrainbows@gmail.com or  

www.girlguiding.org.uk 

Raise money for Chawson children when you shop online,  

AT NO COST TO YOU: register at www.thegivingmachine.co.uk 

CFSA-PTA 

Thank you for all your contributions to the 

cake sale last week. We will let you know the 

amounts raised next week.   

The 100 club draw will take place today. 

Next Cake Sale Year 3 Friday 14 February. 

Letters will be sent out next week 

http://www.thegivingmachine.co.uk/

